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Roanoke Skier 
 

Founded 1963 

Monthly Newsletter of the Roanoke Ski Club 

Visit our website: www.roanokeskiclub.org 

 

 

 

 
Are We Having Fun Yet?!?!?! 
 

That was my father's favorite saying when I was growing up 

(actually it still is).  Anytime we were involved in some activity 
or event, he'd always yell out this question - Are we having fun 

yet!?  If we were in some icky situation that wasn't going our 
way, he'd yell out this question - Are we having fun yet?!  It wasn't so much of a 

question as a reminder and a mantra.  And it's been my life's mantra forever.   
 

As I move into this new year and examine my intentions, goals and desires for 2016, 

this mantra - Are we having fun yet?! - is the driving inspiration for it all.  Everything I 
do, I want it to be drenched in FUN!  Not the reckless abandon kind of fun that causes 

harm to others or other situations... but the kind of fun the inspires and motivates 
myself and those around me to be their best and have the best experience possible. 

 

This is one of the reasons over 13 years ago (gosh, has it been that long???) that I 
signed up to be part of the Roanoke Ski Club -- FUN.  I observed an incredible group of 

people that had something in common doing what they loved and having a lot of fun in 
the process! And 13 years later, that is still the case! 

 
Whether it’s a ski club happy hour at a local bar, hiking, skiing, going on a cruise, 

kayaking, a bike trip, volunteering for incredible outdoor events, or visiting wineries 

just to name a few things that Ski Club puts on each year, I invite you to prioritize FUN 
in your life and join in the Ski Club activities!   

 
So my question to you as you continue to kick off 2016 -- Are We Having Fun Yet?!?!? 

Think Snow 

((. 
.)) 

((. 
.)) 

 

Melinda Cohan 

President 

FEBRUARY, 2016 

Dates to Remember: 

2/6 Contra Dance  

2/10 Member Mtg @ 

Sheraton 

2/12 Bowling 

2/18 Happy Hour 

http://www.roanokeskiclub.org/
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MEMBERSHIP NOTES:    
 

“Welcome our newest member” 

Jean Doyle, Sharon Austin, Sherri Marcus 

   and also welcome back Rowana Okun 

                                                                                                                                                               

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Contra Dance with Ski Club Friends 

Saturday, February 6, 2016, 6:50 pm 
Kirk Avenue YMCA, Downtown Roanoke 

 
  

Dance and get your aerobic workout!!  Join Ski Club members Linda Corbitt and Sallie 
Dodson at the Kirk Avenue YMCA in downtown Roanoke.  Meet in the lower lobby at 6:50 
pm.  Park in the lower lot on Luck Avenue.   

 

7:00 - 7:30 pm Dance lesson 

7:30 - Can Dance 'til 10 pm 
  

$9 Donation at the door 
  

Dress in layers as you will get hot! 
Men - short sleeve shirt/slacks 

Gals - short sleeve top/skirt/flats 
  

Single or Couples 

Live Music 

Water provided  
  

Click here for additional information on the Roanoke Contra Dance website 
 

Please email your RSVP to events@roanokeskiclub.org 

  
  

 
   

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=22681646&msgid=731146&act=XBWC&c=148160&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fsite%2Froanokecontradancers%2F
mailto:events@roanokeskiclub.org
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+music+notes+clip+art+images&id=75DA2A13991C312057F886876FF4FCC6D7EF1CF4&FORM=IQFRBA
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                                 RSC Membership Meeting Reminder: 

                   WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH 

Sheraton Roanoke Hotel and Conference Center   
2801Hershberger Rd. NW 

Speaker:  Tom Wagner from Winterplace, WV 

Please mark your calendars for Membership Meetings at the Sheraton Roanoke 
Hotel & Conference Center on Wednesday, February 10 and Tuesday, March 8.  The 
Sheraton is located at 2801 Hershberger Rd NW, Roanoke, VA 24017.  When you turn 
into the entrance, drive around to the right side of the building (where the 
conference rooms are) and enter through the side doors. 

 

 

BOWLING, FRIDAY FEBRUARY 12TH  5:30 pm 

LEE-HI LANES, Apperson Rd, Roanoke 
 

$4.20 per game - 2 games        
 

AFTERWARDS ENJOY FOOD AND SPIRITS 
        AT PIZZA PASTA PIT 

            (Around the corner at 419 and Riverview Dr) 
 

      RSVP Jill at:   events@roanokeskiclub.org 

 

 

HAPPY HOUR:   Al Dente Italian Restaurant 

 

4301 Brambleton Avenue (between Oakey's and Country Cooking) 

Thursday, February 18, at 5:30p.m. 

Emily Hurst hosting 

 

mailto:events@roanokeskiclub.org
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+beer+and+wine+clipart+images&id=BA66EF4DFCAD16558E64FEA876775A43BED3F295&FORM=IQFRBA
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=happy+hour+free+clip+art+to+copy&view=detailv2&&&id=ADEFA959AF60A4CE46076B546AF859F712171F46&selectedIndex=7&ccid=YbhS06/m&simid=608032726794568141&thid=JN.uqjy5d7waxWyrSftLctzBA
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*******IDEA ALERT!!!!******* 

Are you looking for an original birthday gift for a friend or family member? 
Well you are just in luck! Purchase a gift that keeps on giving: 

A club membership! 

Please contact Tracy with Marketing, marketing@roanokeskiclub.org  

or, Karen Strickland with Membership, membership@roanokeskiclub.org  

to find out details! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:marketing@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:membership@roanokeskiclub.org
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                                                                HVCC?  THE SHERATON?   

WHAT’S THE DEAL? 

Several of you have asked why we are holding membership meetings at the Sheraton and not 
Hidden Valley Country Club.  First of all, HVCC closes the first two weeks in January, so for the 
past several years we have had to find an alternate location for our January meeting.   

HVCC has some great qualities, including location, parking, and free meeting room space.  
However, for the past several years, the Board has observed a decline in the service, quantity 
and quality of food.  A few years ago we paid $750 per meeting and never ran out of food.  In 
recent years we have often run out of food, and we now pay $895 per meeting.  In short, we 
have been paying more and receiving less.  In addition, it has been suggested that if one of the 
club’s goals is to recruit younger members, a country club may not be the best venue to achieve 
that goal. 

This past fall, the Board researched many options before deciding to try the Sheraton in January 
(same $895 cost as HVCC) with the thought that if we received positive feedback, we would 
continue that for the February and March membership meetings.  The feedback we received 
from those who attended the January meeting was overwhelmingly positive, so we will hold 
our February 10 and March 8 meetings at the Sheraton.  After the spring meetings we will seek 
feedback from the membership regarding their preferred location for future meetings. 

Please feel free to contact me at 540-330-3312 or treasurer@roanokeskiclub.org if you have 
feedback, questions or comments.   

Dave Cohan   

 

 

SNOWSHOE SKI AND SNOWBOARD SHUTTLES 

 

Sponsored by:  Roanoke Parks and Recreation  

Visit:  www.PlayRoanoke.com to register.    

Price for Snowshoe Shuttle $20 

        Roanoke Ski Club members $15 

Shuttle Dates: 

 February:   9 (Tues),         21 (Sun), and     25 (Thurs) 

 March:   8 (Tues) 

mailto:treasurer@roanokeskiclub.org
http://www.playroanoke.com/
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CROSS COUNTRY SKIING trip to 
Whitegrass Resort in Canaan Valley, WV 
offered through City of Roanoke Parks 

and Recreation.  Must be 18 or older (10 and up must be 

accompanied by an adult).  This trip will allow you to explore 
the winter amenities of Canaan Valley, including sledding at 

Blackwater Falls State Park, a winter hike to Blackwater Falls, cross 
country skiing at Whitegrass, and local restaurants. This trip includes all lodging 
(double occupancy), breakfasts, sledding, day pass, lesson, and rental at 
Whitegrass, and transportation. Lunches and dinners are on your own.  

Trip leaves at 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 16 and returns at 9:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, February 18, 2016  

Price: $299 
Meeting Location: Public Works Service Center 1802 Courtland Road NE in 
Roanoke. 

Register by visiting www.playroanoke.com   

Or, e-mailing Renee.Powers@RoanokeVA.gov  by Sunday, February 7. 

 

HAPPY HOUR:  Smokey Bones 

4813 Valley View Blvd.                        
Tuesday, March 22       5:30p.m.                 
Emily Hurst hosting 

 

          FUTURE IDEAS BEING CONSIDERED: 

    

 

 

 

GOLF OUTING     KAYAKING    WINE TOUR 

LOOK FOR INFORMATION ON THESE IDEAS IN FUTURE NEWSLETTERS!! 

KEEP READING!!!! 

http://www.playroanoke.com/
mailto:Renee.Powers@RoanokeVA.gov
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+cross+country+skiing+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=AA7E0ACD4B678C0DE0C22E46DCB98CA60F5C85FD&selectedIndex=9&ccid=3bnzyyqC&simid=608001549819969576&thid=OIP.Mddb9f3cb2a82424f8a8b22e8ffd7a7a7o0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=golf+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=1D2E89EADA1D622634A3E483C953DC0799AA0D3B&selectedIndex=10&ccid=vJsvUHhq&simid=608035578871941215&thid=OIP.Mbc9b2f50786a2976babba460cc40e3caH0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=kayaking+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=C4B38639C6CDBD9133AA78333F3C2906EF03B599&selectedIndex=49&ccid=kEY53dPU&simid=608055632068675029&thid=OIP.M904639ddd3d4a7837c29d3983c08515co0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=+wine+tour+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=928ACFA7AE2DDDE7942733BEBD206630DBAFF09C&selectedIndex=29&ccid=HRvCvzBT&simid=608009293673661562&thid=OIP.M1d1bc2bf3053ef45c133d7e3fd6bb6c2o0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=happy+hour+free+clip+art+to+copy&view=detailv2&&&id=ADEFA959AF60A4CE46076B546AF859F712171F46&selectedIndex=7&ccid=YbhS06/m&simid=608032726794568141&thid=JN.uqjy5d7waxWyrSftLctzBA
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+shamrock+clipart+images&id=6D29F05F94AD28546528EEC3B04E25260DECF529&FORM=IQFRBA
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   TRIPS! TRIPS! TRIPS! 
 
Coming to you from Bend, OR, I can tell you first 

hand that there is plenty of snow out West.  Mother Nature seems to be making 
up in a big way for the past two marginal snow years.  It is deep, deep, deep! 
 
Our first Western ski trip to Jackson began Saturday, January 16th and they are 
deep in the snow.  Our next trip departs on January 30th to Big Sky and 
conditions there are also snowmazing!  It’s shaping up to be an epic snow 
season.  
 
All our trips are now sold out or closed out.  If you missed out and still want to go 
on a trip, you can contact the trip leader and put your name on a waiting list, as 
often there are cancellations. 
 

We will be sending out our trip survey in early February.  Watch your email!!! 
 
 
 

TRIP SCHEDULE FOR 2015 – 2016 

 
BIG SKY, MONTANA -   HAPPENING NOW!!!!!!!!! 

 
January 30 – February 6, 2016 

 
$ 1,947.00 PER PERSON 
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
Trip closed.   

 
 

TRIP LEADER – RENEE POWERS 
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BRECKENRIDGE, COLORADO 
(Possible 2 week trip with Steamboat) 

 
 
 

February 20 – 27, 2016  
  

$1,830.00 PER PERSON 
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
SOLD OUT  

 
TRIP LEADER – MARLA KEMSEY 

 
 

 
 

TIMBERLINE/CANAAN VALLEY, WEST VIRGINIA 
 
 

 
FEBRUARY 21 – 24 (SUNDAY – 

WEDNESDAY) 
  

$438.00 PER PERSON 
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
Sold out! 

. 
 

TRIP LEADER -  DEAN MARTIN  

 
 

 
 

javascript: void(0)
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STEAMBOAT, COLORADO 
(Possible 2 week trip with Breckenridge) 

 
 

FEBRUARY 27 – MARCH 5, 2016 
 

$ 1,799.00 PER PERSON, 
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
Trip closed.  

 
TRIP LEADER - GENE COLLIER 

 
****SAVE ON AIR AND FLIGHT TIME**** 

TWO WEEK TRIP – BRECKENRIDGE & STEAMBOAT 
$2,949.00 

LIMITED NUMBER OF SPACES AVAILABLE 
CONTACT EITHER TRIP LEADER TO LET THEM 
KNOW YOU WANT TO DO THE TWO WEEK TRIP 

TWO WEEK TRIP IS NOW CLOSED 

 
 
 
 

TELLURIDE, COLORADO 
 

MARCH 12 – 19, 2016 
 

$ 1,878.00 PER PERSON  
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
Trip Sold Out  

 
 

TRIP LEADERS – DAVE & MELINDA 
                                               COHAN 

javascript: void(0)
javascript: void(0)
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BIKE & RIVER BOAT CRUISE, 
AUSTRIA & GERMANY 

 
MAY 4 - 15 2016 

3 NIGHTS IN MUNICH AND 7 DAY SAILING CRUISE 
 

$ 3,090 PER PERSON 
DOUBLE OCCUPANCY 

 
SOLD OUT.  

TAKING NAMES FOR  
WAITING LIST 

 
 TRIP LEADER – BILL FLESHMAN 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE DETAILS ON ALL TRIPS AND TO 
DOWNLOAD TRIP APPLICATIONS. 

 
Have a fun and safe ski season! 
 
JOHN SCHRADER, TRIP DIRECTOR 

 
 

 
END OF YEAR TRIP !!!!! 
Will be the 2nd Wednesday, April 13, 2016.  
SAVE THE DATE              More to come later.  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=free+party+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=D9E0870F3282EFE22995B950A756B51B9A0991EA&selectedIndex=102&ccid=NbbtIuyj&simid=607990215396755620&thid=OIP.M35b6ed22eca3bb14dbb9150807aec539o0
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                                                                   Treasurer ’s Report  

Dec. 31, 2015 
 
General Checking Account:  
 
 Beginning Balance 12/1/2015:      $10,704.11 
 
 Income:   
  Holiday Party:     $1,480.00 
  Membership Dues:          125.00 
     Total Income:  $1,605.00 
 
 Expenses: 

  Holiday Party ς band    $   350.00 
  Holiday Party ς decorations:          80.11 
  Holiday Party ς Hidden Valley:     3,024.00 
  Membership Meeting ς Nov.        895.00 
  Marketing (Go Fest):         209.81 
  Email:            188.91 
     Total Expenses:  $4,747.83 

 
 Ending Balance 12/31/2015:      $  7,561.28 
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THAT’S ALL FOLKS 

Stay tuned for next month’s news and activities.  

 

WE ARE  NOT JUST A SKI CLUB  

CHECK OUT OUR YEAR -ROUND ACTIVITIES 

AT   
 

www.roanokeskiclub.org 

Or, click here  to follow us on Facebook!  

 

 

Roanoke Ski Club Board Members: 

  

OFFICE NAME E-MAIL 

President Melinda Cohan president@roanokeskiclub.org 

Vice President Gene Collier vp@roanokeskiclub.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Pat Oberlin secretary@roanokeskiclub.org 

Treasurer Dave Cohan treasurer@roanokeskiclub.org 

Marketing Director Tracy Prillaman marketing@roanokeskiclub.org 

Membership Director Karen Strickland membership@roanokeskiclub.org 

Activities Director Jill Betters events@roanokeskiclub.org 

Program Director Renee Lavin Powers programs@roanokeskiclub.org 

Ski Trip Director John Schrader trips@roanokeskiclub.org 

Webmaster Ted Lonitz webmaster@roanokeskiclub.org 

Past Director Karen Saunders pastdirector@roanokeskiclub.org 
 

 

http://www.roanokeskiclub.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/30584313442/?ref=br_rs
mailto:president@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:vp@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:secretary@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:treasurer@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:marketing@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:membership@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:events@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:programs@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:trips@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:webmaster@roanokeskiclub.org
mailto:pastdirector@roanokeskiclub.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/30584313442/?ref=br_rs

